
VILLAGE OF BARRINGTON HILLS 

PLAN COMMISSION 

AGENDA - APRIL 14, 1975 	8:00 P.M.  

1. Minutes of March 10, 1975 

2. Mathew Hegerich 

-presentation of frontage problem in subdividing his 
12 acres on Oak Knoll Road 

3. Equidae 

4. Changing place of regular meetings to new village hall 

(note: the April meeting will be at Countryside School) 

5. Such other business as may properly come before the Commission 



VILLAGE OF BARRINGTON HILLS 

PLAN COMMISSION 

Minutes of April 14, 1975 

Present: 	Absent: 	Guests:  
Alberts 	Galloway 	Apter 	Garre 
Cassell 	Sirotek 	Nieto 	Hansen 
Klein 	Lockett 	Kantur 	Brandt 
Moseley 	Lacy 	Micelli 
Schultz 	Hegerich 
Younger 	Lageshulte 

The meeting was called to order at Countryside School 

at 8:00p.m. The minutes of March 10, 1975 were approved as 

written. 

Mr. Matthew Hegerich presented a proposed subdivision 

on Oak Knoll Road. The present sites have a frontage problem 

along Oak Knoll Rd. and the egress to the back lots. The lots are 

in compliance with our subdivision ordinance in regard to size 

and shape. There would be a possible problem on width of lots 

depending upon layout. Mr. Hegerich was referred to village attorney 

Sidney Craig for further information. 

Mr. Nieto and gentlemen returned with a new plat of pro-

perty on Ridge Road. The redrawn plat was referred to the village 

engineer for approval and an opinion...also referred to the village 

attorney for same. After the subdivision requirements have been met 

to again return to the plan coAnission. 

Chairman Cassell discussed the equidae problem as it exists. 

A number of suggestions and ordinances from other communities have 

been submitted to the commission on horse problems 

Mr. Alberts gave his interpretations on existing ordinances. 

He would like to strengthen the enforcement process. 

-1- 



minutes 4/14/75 	(2) 

The chairman volunteered to request that the village attorney 

draw up a proposed ordinance pertinent to the eqiiidae problem. 

It was moved and passed that the regular meetings hereafter 

will be held at the new village hail. 

Trustee Hansen recommended that the Barrington Hills build-

ing code should be updated and put on agenda for the Ilay meeting. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:451-.K. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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